
From: Beggs, Tauren R - DNR
To: "Mark McColloch"
Subject: RE: Comments on March 2017 Status Report for United Laundries & Dry Cleaners Site
Date: Monday, April 03, 2017 8:02:00 AM

Thanks for the update Mark!
 
We are committed to service excellence.
Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how I did.
 

Tauren R. Beggs
Phone: (920) 662-5178
Tauren.Beggs@wisconsin.gov
 
From: Mark McColloch [mailto:MSM@shanwil.com] 
Sent: Friday, March 31, 2017 1:36 PM
To: Beggs, Tauren R - DNR
Subject: RE: Comments on March 2017 Status Report for United Laundries & Dry Cleaners Site
 
Thanks
 
The SSDS were turned off at the end of December and remain off.  I will plan to collect soil gas
sample and MW-10 groundwater sample in early May.
 
FYI - 3 drums of dry cleaning solution were picked up this week and transported off-site for disposal
by Safety-Kleen.
 
I will discuss MW-10 results with you prior to sending off-site letters.
 
Mark S. McColloch, P.G.
Shannon & Wilson
 

From: Beggs, Tauren R - DNR [mailto:Tauren.Beggs@wisconsin.gov] 
Sent: Friday, March 31, 2017 7:53 AM
To: Mark McColloch <MSM@shanwil.com>
Subject: Comments on March 2017 Status Report for United Laundries & Dry Cleaners Site
 
Good morning Mark,
 
The results look very favorable for the soil, groundwater, and vapor sampling completed in
February 2017. A few comments:

·         The SSDS systems should remain off now through to the next vapor sampling round to be
completed in May 2017. This will be the third and final sample round to show systems no
longer need to be operated as long as the results continue to remain below VRSLs as they
have so far.

·         I agree with your sampling approach for the indoor air once remaining chemicals are

mailto:MSM@shanwil.com
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removed to prove that it was the source of elevated concentrations above the VAL.
·         Off-site letters need to be re-issued to notify parties of closure resubmittal. If property

ownership is the same, modifying the date of the letters and providing the updated
figures/tables would really be the only revisions needed.

 
Sincerely,
 
We are committed to service excellence.
Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how I did.
 

Tauren R. Beggs
Hydrogeologist & Northeast Region Land Recycling Expert
Remediation and Redevelopment Program
Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources
2984 Shawano Ave
Green Bay, WI 54313
Phone: (920) 662-5178
Tauren.Beggs@wisconsin.gov

 dnr.wi.gov

       
 

http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey
mailto:Tauren.Beggs@wisconsin.gov
http://dnr.wi.gov/
http://dnr.wi.gov/
http://facebook.com/WIDNR
https://twitter.com/WDNR
http://www.flickr.com/photos/widnr/
http://www.youtube.com/user/WIDNRTV
http://dnr.wi.gov/rss/

